Post Study Email (for all participants)

Dear study participant,

Thank you for your time and participation in this study. A copy of the study results is attached. Note that this includes the correct answers to the competence questionnaire. 

The presentation shared with the intervention group is accessible below should you wish to review it. Please click on the link below to access the educational intervention:

(Insert link)


If you have questions regarding this study and would like to speak to the Principal Investigator, please contact the following person:

	Name
	Miles Kenny 

	Position
	Clinical Research Coordinator

	Department
	Cell & Molecular Therapies, RPAH

	Location
	Room EDB.13A, Level 2, Building 89, RPAH, 50 Missenden Road, Camperdown, NSW, 2050, AUSTRALIA

	Telephone
	(02) 9515 8453

	Email
	Miles.Kenny@health.nsw.gov.au
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